
AMA Charter #2068

Meeting called to order at 6:40 By Morgan Pritchard

 Minutes and Treasures report given and accepted.

Old Business

New Business

(864)-556-0664

Vice President Morgan Pritchard

(864)-238-2546

We welcomed Mathew Epps as new member.

There will be no food served this month.

That's it for another month. Hope to see you at the meeting

Nelson Swords

Stan Scott

Secretary:  Dennis Beard

Field Marshall:  Wade Calhoun

(864) 556-0664

(864) 238-7256

President:  Wade Calhoun

Treasurer:  Nelson Swords

Officers:

* Visit Our Website at:

Dennis Beard

As a way to recruit new members Nelson proposed a membership fee of $45 for 

members of other Flying clubs. This was carried over from last month and was approved.

I (Dennis Beard) offered a trade to the club. My 54" cut John Deere lawn tractor for the 

42" cut Troy Built that Dick Russell just donated to the club. This was voted on and 

approved.

We discussed the new rules the FAA is proposing for our hobby. These could be very 

damaging as currently proposed. Check your AMA magazine for details. WE need to let 

our elected officials in DC know we are against these proposed new rules.

August Newsletter – 2014

Black Sheep R/C Club

Meeting minutes from Aug. 5th 2014

Special Points of Interest:

* Next Meeting: Sept 2nd 2014

  Black Sheep News

WWW.blacksheeprcclub.com

All club meetings will be held

(864) 847-4179

the 1
st
 Tuesday of every month

Safety Officers:

http://www.blacksheeprcclub.com/



